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INSIDE INFORMATION 

 

NON-RENEWAL OF SERVICE CONTRACT WITH NON-EXECUTIVE 

DIRECTORS 

 

This announcement is made by Starlite Holdings Limited (the “Company”) pursuant to Rule 

13.09(2)(a) of the Rules Governing the Listing of Securities on The Stock Exchange of Hong 

Kong Limited (the “Listing Rules”) and the Inside Information Provisions (as defined under 

the Listing Rules) under Part XIVA of the Securities and Futures Ordinance (Cap. 571 of the 

Laws of Hong Kong). 

 

The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) wishes to announce that the Company 

has received notice from each of Mr. Cheung Chi Shing, Charles (“Mr. Cheung”) and Mr. Tai 

Tzu Shi, Angus (“Mr. Tai”), both of whom are non-executive directors of the Company, stating 

his intention not to renew his service contract with the Company (the “Service Contract”) 

upon the expiry of the term of appointment on 31 March 2020 in order to pursue his personal 

career development (in respect of Mr. Cheung) and in order to devote more time with his family 

(in respect of Mr. Tai).  Accordingly, each of Mr. Cheung and Mr. Tai will cease to be a director 

of the Company with effect from 1 April 2020.   

 

Each of Mr. Cheung and Mr. Tai has confirmed that he has no disagreement with the Board 

and there is no matter relating to the non-renewal of his Service Contract that needs to be 

brought to the attention of the shareholders of the Company.   

 

The Board would like to take this opportunity to express its sincere gratitude to Mr. Cheung 

and Mr. Tai for their valuable contributions and services to the Company. 

  



 

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors are advised to exercise caution 

when dealing in the shares of the Company. 
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